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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I should like to inform you of a new Parental Engagement system the Academy will start using in September. This is to replace 
SIMs Parent, which will cease to be in use from the end of August. 
 
The system we are moving to is called EdulinkOne. 
 
This is our new user-friendly Parent App designed for sharing information with you regarding your child’s school life. You can 
access the system from a smartphone, tablet or PC – anytime; anywhere. The app provides access to important information 
such as: 

 Your child’s school timetable 

 Attendance 

 School Clubs and attendance (including after school clubs) 

 Behaviour including detentions 

 Achievements 

 Messages from school 

 Update your personal information i.e. new addresses/ contact numbers 

 Exam Timetables 

 Form completion for trips / events / school sports fixtures 

 Absences, including the ability to communicate them to the school. 
 
It is easy to switch between children if you have more than one child in school and the information that you receive through 
the app will help you stay up-to-date with your child’s school life as well as being able to support your child’s development 
and progress. 
 
A full guide is available here: https://www.universityacademyholbeach.org/attachments/download.asp?file=2303&type=pdf. 
A hard copy has been included with this letter for your convenience. Your account details will be sent to you at the start of 
September. 
 
All learners at the school will also have access to the app and pupils will be guided on how to access this at the start of the 
Autumn term. 
 
I will be hosting two webinars to enable you to see how EdulinkOne works. To sign up to one of these please visit: 
https://forms.office.com/r/TW47eRgtDz. These are being held on: 

 Friday, 2nd September at 2pm 

 Monday, 5th September at 7pm. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the new app, please do contact me at the school. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Lockwood 
Data Manager 
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